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Thank you for your consideration to support the Oregon Barrel Racing Association!  OBRA was originally established in 1958, and in the early 1970’s merged with the Oregon Rodeo Association, which later became the Northwest Pro Rodeo Association (NPRA).  In 1991, OBRA was revised as an exclusive barrel racing association to answer the high demand for quality barrel races in Oregon.

OBRA is a family oriented organization for men and women of all ages.  We have hundreds of contestants and their families at our races across Oregon.  OBRA strives to keep entry fees affordable, and we only keep $3.00 per run to go toward our Year-End Awards.  The rest has been made possible through our much appreciated sponsors like you!

Advertising our sponsors is very important to us at OBRA.  As a sponsor, your name or business is posted on our OBRA website. Other advertising includes announcing sponsors at races statewide, arena banners, ads in our Finals program, and, if applicable, monogrammed awards with the sponsors names and logos.  All sponsors are invited to set up a booth at both our Finals race being held at Brasada Ranch, Powell Butte Oregon  Ocrober 5th and 6th, 2018. We encourage you to present the award you sponsored to the recipient at our Finals.  

If you are interested in sponsoring an award, advertising in the Finals Program or making a product donation, please fill out the enclosed Sponsorship Form and return as soon as possible, so that we may begin advertising your support and generosity.  

If you have any questions you can reach me at 541-977-6596 or by email:  EquinePerformanceOregon@gmail.com
Our sincere thanks,

Shelby Nicks
OBRA Program Director

 

